From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 6/07/2024 10:17:03 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
06/07/2024

MS Jos Franklin
72 | Rednal Street ST
NSW 2103

RE: DA2024/0675 - 80 - 82 Mona Vale Road MONA VALE NSW 2103

Whst a great idea and good use of space. As a fast growing sport which appeals to the wider
community this is a welcome suggestion. Good for body amd mind. It has relatively low noise
levels, as balls are hollow and as

mostly played by the older community there is far less verbal

court noise. | fully endorse this application.





